Maria To Eurika Durr/DC/USEPA/US@EPA, Ron
Goodine/R3/USEPA/US Kucera/DC/USEPA/US@EPA
bcc

- Smith and Vico Construction, CWA-APP.05-05 and
CWA-APP.05-01

age has been forwarded,

Subject

Ms. Durr and Mr. Kucera,

This is to confirm my voice mail message/phone conversation of today, that the Region intends to avail
itself of the video conferencing option for September 19th in both matters. If you have any questions,
please call me at 215-814-2488 or Stef Shamet at 215-814-2682.

Thank you,
Maria Goodine
Paralegal
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